OECD Secretary-General Angel Gurria
expresses condolences after Manchester
attack

23/05/17 — In a letter to British Prime Minister Theresa May, OECD Secretary-
General Angel Gurria wrote today:

“I would like to convey my heartfelt condolences following the devastating
attack that took place last night in Manchester, leaving many casualties. Our
thoughts and sympathies are especially with the people who lost their lives,
as well as their families and all those affected by this horrendous attack.

“The OECD family stands firmly with you during this moment of national
grievance, and is ready to assist in any way we can. We will never be
defeated by terror and are united with the international community in
categorically condemning this sickening act of hatred.”
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